LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

REZONE
Pursuant to Idaho Code 67-6509 & 67-6511, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Camas County Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at the 
Camas County Annex, 517 Soldier Rd., Fairfield, ID 83327on the 4th day of May, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard. 
The purpose of this hearing is for the public as well as the Planning and Zoning Commission to hear a request by Mathew McFerran to Rezone approximately 50 acres of land from Ag-80 to R-1.  This parcel of land is located approximately 11 miles North of the intersection of U. S. 20 and Soldier Rd., Fairfield, ID 83327, and are more particularly described as follows:  1006 N. Soldier Rd. 
T2N R14E Sec29 (See file for full legal description of properties.)
This hearing is a do over from the April 6th hearing due to audio equipment failure.  

Written comments will be received by the Planning and Zoning Administrator until April 30th, 2021 at P.O. Box 430, Fairfield, Id 83327
Public comment will be limited to 5 minutes at the public hearing.

Services for persons with disabilities may be made available by calling the office of the Planning and Zoning Administrator at 764-2046 three (3) days in advance of the hearing.

Publish: 4/14/2021; 4/21/2021; 4/28/2021 
